
 
 

 

 

 

 

March 19, 2020 

TO ALL CUSTOMERS: 

IBS Marine Group (ClassIBS, IMD, MLS & Associates, ITI, MR Services) is 
continuously monitoring the updates and information given by our 
national authorities regarding the Coronavirus (COVID-19). Our concern 
is the wellbeing of our staff, and to ensure steadiness of our service 
during this situation.  

In this order and aiming to protect our employees, in observance to 
recommendations given by Health Authorities, we have taken measures 
to reduce the number of persons present in our offices to prevent 
infection. 

Nevertheless, be sure that we have made necessary arrangements to 
give you all necessary attention with the enthusiasm and efficiency you 
deserve. 

 Personnel are available at their emails and mobiles, and remote access 
(Teleworking) has been arranged for habitual availability.  

Please contact us for further details, as required.  

 

Yours  

IBS Marine Group 


